
Town of Lebanon-Recreation Commission  
Regular Meeting Town Hall Downstairs 

7:00 P.M. Monday, August 22, 2022 
 

1.The meeting was called to order at 7:01 PM.   Attending: Chair – Nick 
Poppiti, Laura Davidson (Vice Cahir) Rachael Archer (Treasurer) Susan 
Smith (Secretary) Sandra Tremblay (Rec Coordinator) Alexis Hussey, 
Jessica Castillo, Alan Dunnack and Tammy Raymond.  Absent: Aline 
Soulor. 
 
2.  Minutes – Motion Alexis Hussey to accept the previous minutes with 
a spelling correction, 2nd Jessica Castillo.  MPU 
 
3.  Treasurer’s Report – Motion Laura Davidson, 2nd Tammy Raymond 
to table the treasurer’s report for needed clarification on descriptions of 
expenses and revenues in the categories for swimming, pool, director, 
lifeguards, aerobics and lifetime activities.  MPU 
 
4.  Public Forum – none 
 
5. Correspondence – Sandra Tremblay reported on a letter of application 
to our commission that was sent to the selectman. 
 
6.  Recreation Coordinator’s Report - Sandra Tremblay reported on the 
following: 
a) tagged trees have been removed at Aspinall 
b) basketball court repairs have started 
 
7. Activities (on going and new) 
a)  Zumba -  starts August 25th. 
b)  Volleyball – will be held this fall at the Middle School 
c)  Art Classes – will start Sept. 14th on Wednesdays after school at the 
elementary school.  
d) CPR – still looking for available dates at the fire safety complex 
e) Playscape fundraiser at Prides Corner – September 24 9:00 AM 
f) Soccer Shots – will run again, they had good reviews 
g) Tough Mudder – September 25, run by PTO 
h) Trunk or Treat – will be October 31 on the Green at Alden Tavern 
Parking lot.   



i)  Pool – will close August 27th. 
 
8.  New Business – None 
 
 
Meeting Adjourned 8:06 PM 
 
 
Susan Smith, Secretary 
 
 
 

 

 


